
On Campus: Social Distancing

In addition:

1. Students will remain in classrooms and faculty will rotate.  This will 

eliminate touchpoints for our students, as well as expose them to fewer 

students.

2. A  pathway for the safest entry and exit will be marked on each 

classroom’s floor.

3. Classrooms that have items that may not be easily cleaned will be 

removed from classrooms as well as items such as bookshelves that 

might tempt students to reach out and touch.

4. Lunches will be served in classrooms to 

avoid exposure during lunch.


